Corporation of the Town of LaSalle

5950 Malden Road, LaSalle, Onfario, N9H 154
Phone: 519-969-7770 Fax: 519-969-4469 www.town.lasalle.on.ca

Agatha Armsirong, Deputy Clerk

October 3, 2017

The Right Honourable Justin Trudeau
Office of the Prime Minister

80 Wellington Street

Ottawa, ON K1A 0A2

Dear Prime Minister:

SUBJECT: FUTURE OF CANADA POST

Diane Mitchell, National Co-Ordinator for the Save Canada Post Campaign, on behalf of
the Canadian Union of Postal Workers, appeared before Town of LaSalle Council on
September 26, 2017 to speak on the subject of the Future of Canada Post.

At this time a list of recommendations was provided (enclosed) and Town of LaSalle
Council supported the following recommendations:

o RECOMMENDATION 1 — Canada Post be maintained as a universal public
service for all Canadians and conduct its operations on a self-sustaining financial
basis while ensuring that profits generated are reinvested within the Corporation

¢ RECOMMENDATION 2 — Canada Post prioritize and concentrate efforts in
protecting its core mandate to provide high-quality, affordable letter and parcel
delivery service to all Canadians in an innovative manner befitting the 21% century

« RECOMMENDATION 24 — Canada Post consider greening its operation through
addition of recycling containers and garbage containers at community mailboxes.

The Rural Route Reassurance Program established to keep an eye on local seniors is
also supported by Town of LaSalle Council.

We hope you will take these concerns into consideration when drafting your
recommendations.

Yours truly,

gatha Armistrong
Deputy Clerk

Enc,

Cc: Diane Mitchell, National Coordinator, Save Canada Post Campaign
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